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ACTION 

 
 
BACKGROUND   Policy DOAA Resignation 
 
All resignations shall be submitted in writing to the Superintendent.  The Board delegates to the 
Superintendent the authority to accept resignations in accordance with the requirements of this 
policy. Once submitted and accepted, a resignation may not be withdrawn without consent of the 
Board or its designee. 

Acceptance of a resignation after the deadline established by law (see DOAA (Legal) is 
contingent on finding a suitable replacement. 

 
 
 
STATUS:  
 
As of the time of posting, the following retirements, resignations, and/or leaves of absence have 
been received: 
 
Ron Lawson   English   Retirement June 5, 2009  
 
  

RECOMMENDATIONS 
The Superintendent recommends the Board ratify the resignations/retirements/leaves of absence 
of the aforementioned staff members.  
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